
 

 

 

COVID-19 UPDATE – MONDAY 19TH JULY 

 

We would like to thank all our customers for their continued support over the last 18 months.  

 

As restrictions lift, we would like to provide an update on how we are operating. We have lifted 

our appointment system and are open as normal. However, we will be asking all our customers 

to continue to wear masks in our offices, and provide hand sanitizer to be used on entry. We 

will also not be removing the screens in high contact areas. 

 

All these measures are in place to keep our family and staff safe as cases continue to rise. 

 

The Sanders Family x 
 


